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Mr. Chairman, I would like to update on developments since I presented the UN 

financial situation on 6 May.   

 

Since the cut-off date of 30 April, we received a total of $26.6 million for the 

regular budget from 10 Member States.  This includes $22.96 million from one of the 

Member States (Mexico) listed on Chart 
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In addition, as indicated in in paragraph 29 of the report (A/69/520/Add.1) which 


